
2022-2023 
REGISTRATION   

WILL REOPEN ON  
JULY 18th.  

 
 

**REGISTRATION IS DONE BY  
APPOINTMENT ONLY! 

 
*Make sure and pick up a registration 
packet located outside our front office 
door in a clear bin labeled: registration 

 
*Please call Lori Abbas ahead of time 

and leave a message and she will return 
your call when she returns from  

summer break. (813)792-5120 ext. 229 


